
 
 
 

 

20 August 2014           
                                            
Shawn Samaniego               CERTIFIED MAIL 
MCR Engineering       7012 2210 0002 1420 2019 
1242 Dupont Court 
Manteca, CA 95336 
 
NOTICE OF TERMINATION; LIMITED THREAT GENERAL WASTE DISCHARGE 
REQUIREMENTS ORDER R5-2013-0073-01, OLEANDER ESTATES UNIT NO. 1 
DEWATERING PROJECT, SAN JOAQUIN COUNTY 
 
Thank you for submitting the Notice of Termination Letter dated 13 August 2014 requesting 
termination of coverage under the Limited Threat General Order R5-2013-0073-01.  The letter 
states that discharge from the Oleander Estates Unit No. 1 Dewatering Project (Project) ceased 
as of 31 July 2014.   
 
On 6 December 2013, the Central Valley Regional Water Quality Control Board issued a Notice 
of Applicability for the Project, which was assigned Low Threat General Order 
R5-2013-0073-035 and WDID No. 5B39NP00072.  Coverage is hereby terminated as of   
31 July 2014 through this letter and invoicing for permit fees will be modified accordingly.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact Jim Marshall at (916) 464-4772 or     
James.Marshall@waterboards.ca.gov.  
 
Original Signed by Ken Landau for 
 
 
 
Pamela C. Creedon 
Executive Officer 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


